
SomeƟmes in these rainy days of winter, the heart 

needs a bit of pampering: Some good story‐telling; a 

backdrop of great acousƟc instrumentaƟon. In other 

words, enjoying some American Folk music. You’ll be 

able to kick back and do just that on Saturday, March 2, 

2019, at the Friendship Hall, when the Folk duet Kate 

Power and Steve Einhorn take the stage. 

Kate and Steve have been a part of the folk music scene 

for decades, sharing the stage along the way with some 

of the genre’s legends, including Pete Seeger and Tom 

Paxton. In addiƟon to being regulars at folk fesƟvals 

across the country, they also were guests on A Prairie 

Home Companion a few years back, when the radio 

show sƟll went by that name. 

Born in Boston, Kate caught the folk bug early in life. At 

fiŌeen, she was the opening act in coffee houses and fesƟvals for the likes of Loudon Wainwright III, and Townes Van Zant. In addi‐

Ɵon to her mulƟ‐instrumental talents and beauƟful singing voice, she has become a prolific and noted songwriter. Her song “Travis 

John” not only won the Music2Life grand prize at the 2006 Kerrville Folk FesƟval, but she also notes that it has “become an anthem 

for peace in the voice of one young soldier,” and has been used in soundtracks, ballets, and is commonly sung at vigils and singa‐

longs.   

Steve was also a young east‐coaster when he jumped into the folk scene. He was acƟve in bluegrass and jug bands from New York 

to Boston before moving to Portland in the late ‘70s. An accomplished guitarist, Einhorn also has a smooth as silk, versaƟle voice 

that wonderfully carries tunes on its own, but also can wield wonderful harmonies that other arƟsts regularly seek him out for. As a 

songwriter and performer, he beauƟfully meshes the music with the narraƟve, making the songs come alive. 

Come join us at the Friendship Hall on March 2nd for a heart‐warming night of Folk Americana, courtesy of the Pacific Northwest’s 

own Kate Power and Steve Einhorn. Doors open at 7PM and the show starts at 8PM. We’ll see you there!  

Shows on the horizon 
Saturday April 13, 2019  

Kathryn Claire and Friends 
Folk/Indie 

Saturday, May 11, 2019 
Chris Jacome  

Flamenco 

Saturday June 29, 2019  
The Greg Blake Band 

Bluegrass 
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Tickets for all shows are $20 and are available at: 
 

Gold Beach Books 541-247-2495 
Wright’s Custom Framing 541-469-7900 

 

Tickets can also be reserved at 
www.pistolriver.com, or by calling 541-247-2848 
and picked up at the door. 
Tickets may also be purchased, if available at the 
door 

Notes from the Board: 
HELP!!!  We have made some strides in adapting to Les and Mary’s pending retirement from PRCA, but are 
still looking for options on a couple of things. The first is a backup sound tech. As you know, Corey does a 
fantastic job, but he cannot always make all the shows (we all have lives beyond PRCA!), so he needs an as-
sistant. If you have interest in this please let us know! The second item is feeding and housing the perform-
ers the night of the shows. We have a great lead on taking care of this huge task that Les and Mary have 
performed for decades, but we are looking for backups and other options in case they are needed. This duty 
includes providing a quality pre-show dinner, after show snacks, a nice place for the musicians to sleep, and 
breakfast the next morning. These efforts save money for the bands and PRCA, helping to bring the quality 
music to Pistol River we look forward to every month. If you are interested in being a bigger part of the Pis-
tol River experience, by either helping with sound or accommodations, please send an email to Mark Lanier 
at laniertml@yahoo.com , or talk with one of the board members. We’re not tax specialists, but since PRCA 
is non-profit, these efforts may be tax deductable - talk to your pro! Thank you! 

A SPECIAL THANKS TO GOLD BEACH BOOKS AND WRIGHT’SCUSTOM FRAMING for being our 
ticket outlets. We couldn’t do it without you!  If you purchase tickets for our shows from these businesses, 
please give them a hearty thank you for their continuing contribution to the arts in our area! 

Want to become a PRCA Member? 
We welcome  anyone as a member of the Pistol River Concert Association that has an interest in supporting the concert 
series. If you want to get a heads up on upcoming shows and wish to become a member or if it is time to renew your 
membership, please fill out, detach and mail the registration form below along with your check made payable to the Pis-
tol River Concert Association.  (It's tax deductible !!) 

Please Print:  

Name:______________________________________________________________      Phone:__________________ 
 
Street Address:_____________________________________  City:_________________  ST:_____   Zip:__________ 
                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Email:_________________ Membership:     Individual  $15  __    Family  $20  ___           Amount  enclosed _________ 
 
Please choose one: I would like to receive newsletter notification via e-mail _____  or Postal Service mail:_____ 
 
Please mail this form to:  Pistol River Concert Association, Post Office Box 6086, Pistol River, Oregon  97444     Thanks!!! 


